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Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 08 September 2013 21:38

To: Planning

Subject: Re Planning Aplication 2013/5164/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Orange

Dear Sir/Madam

1 am writing to you to express our concern regarding the proposed building of 4 two storey extension at
127 Fortess Road, NW5 2ZHR, We feel that considering that our back garden area ar 21C Oakford Road,
is already quite exposed and lacks sufficient tree coverage, the extension proposed would greatly affect
our privacy as well as create a problem with noise nuisance for all residents. Furthermore the size of this
particular extension is much bigger than other neighbouring extensions bringing the building far too
close to our property. Therefore we strongly object to this proposal.

Kind Regards,

Adriana Muriel.




